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8 October 2021, Imatra
Dear donor,

We humbly thank You for your donation to The Church of the Three
Crosses reparation project!

Your contribution will help us reaching our target of repairing Mr. Alvar
Aalto’s masterpiece to a condition it deserves!

Sincerely Yours,
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Mari Parkkinen Pasi Tiimo
Vicar CFO
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